
Precautionary Measures for The Kentucky Derby Weekend 

While your safety is always a priority for us, we have implemented some new health and safety 
procedures in response to the current state of the country as of June 2020. Please note these health 
and safety protocols may change as the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation changes. 

Our bus that will be used throughout the tour will undergo an extensive cleaning and sanitizing at the 
beginning and end of each day by the driver. 

*We have contracted with Getaway Tours for a full-size bus (56 passengers) rather than the 38 
passenger bus that we have used in past tours. We will limit our tour size to 26 passengers. This will 
enable us to have 2 empty seats between each passenger and an aisle. (I passenger will be seated 
on each side of the aisle per row). 

The coach that will be used throughout the tour will undergo an extensive cleaning and sanitizing at 
the beginning and end of each day by the driver. 

Per the recommendations by local and federal government agencies, including Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines, we will require all passengers to wear a face mask while 
on the bus. 

All passengers will be encouraged to practice social distancing while in a large group of people. 

Passengers will be asked to divulge pre-existing health conditions on our Release and Waiver form.  

Passengers will be asked to reveal if they have traveled internationally in the past 30 days. 
 
We will ask passengers that have been sick or feel sick within the 14 days prior to the departure, to 
stay at home. Refunds 30 days prior to departure or less will be under the terms and conditions of 
the travel insurance policy. 

As always, we are recommending passengers purchase travel protection insurance so if they are 
unable to travel due to a sickness, they will be eligible for a refund based on the terms and 
conditions of the travel insurance company. 

We will have an alcohol-based hand sanitizer available for use upon entering and exiting the 
motorcoach. 

We will continue to closely monitor health and safety concerns in regards to the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) and follow the recommendations by local and federal government agencies, including 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). If there are any changes that will affect our tour, 
you will be notified. If you have questions or concerns, please email us at info@solotravelersintl.com 
or call our office at 248-310-3747.  

In order to qualify for the contracted price on the hotel and the coach with limited seating, 25 
passengers are required. If the tour falls below the minimum required number of passengers, Solo 
Travelers International reserves the right to cancel the tour. A full refund will be provided to each 
passenger in the event that the tour is cancelled. 
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